## Dartmouth Board of Assessors

## **Minutes**

## September 22, 2014

The Board of Assessors held a regularly scheduled meeting on Monday September 22, 2014 in Room 213. In attendance were Kevin Santos, John Furtado and Richard Gonsalves. Robert Michaud was absent.

The meeting opened at 9:47 A.M.

Minutes of the July 8, 2014 meeting were read and approved.

The vouchers were approved and signed for the following:

W.B. Mason

\$ 89.35

Gino Martinelli

\$2,660.00

The board reviewed a request to approve a Motor Vehicle Excise tax bill for 2004. A motion was made by John Furtado and duly seconded by Kevin Santos to approve the request. So voted.

The board reviewed and signed the Omitted & Revised Report that will be submitted to the Department of Revenue.

The Board directed Richard to send a reminder letter to several Chapter 61 applicants.

The board reviewed a request to abate Map 56 Lot 17 and Map 56 Lot 17-20. A motion was made by John Furtado and duly seconded by Kevin Santos to approve the request. So voted.

The Board reviewed and approved the meeting schedule for the remainder of the year.

With no further business to discuss the meeting was closed at 10:15 A.M.

**Board of Assessors** 

John Furtado, Clerk

Transcribed by: Susan M. Pierce

DARTMOUTH TOWN CLERK

PE 8 RM 8 700 MOS

RECEIVED